Primary 6 Newsletter
Term 3 2015-16
	Term 3 has flown by so far with the children taking part in Fire Safety talks, Scots poetry recitals and a number of Sporting events. Well done to our P6 gymnasts and badminton players.
This newsletter includes some information you will need to know about your child’s learning this term. Please don’t hesitate to get in touch with me if you have any questions or concerns.


	P6 Code of Conduct in Class
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Be positive

Be Respectful 
Be Responsible 

Be Kind
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Be the Best You Can Be

Things We Need Daily

· Water bottles

· Homework Diary and reading book

· Indoor shoes

· Art shirt

· PE kit with trainers which can be used outdoors
PE

PE is on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays.
This term, we are focusing on fitness and ball games
On dry days we will be working towards a daily mile and on  wet days we will be doing yoga!

   
More information about our residential trip to Carlingwark will follow shortly.

Mental Maths

This term we are continuing to focus on efficient strategies for mental maths which will be combined with quick recall of basic facts.
Maths
We will be learning about time, financial management and continuing to improve our written methods of calculation.
Language
In Writing, we will be focusing on improving our VCOP skills.  Functional writing will focus on  the features used in persuasive writing. 
	       Staff

We will continue to work with the following people this term:

Mr Kay - ASN Teacher

Mrs Scott  Mrs Main  - ASN Assistants
MissJohal– Health and Well-Being 

Mrs Carse - Art 

Mrs Foster – PE 

Mrs Burgess – Classroom Assistant 
Context for Learning
Social Studies – The Stuarts
Science – Earthquakes and Volcanoes
Class novel
This term, we are reading Billionaire Boy by David Walliams 
Homework 
Normally homework is handed out on a Monday and is due back in on a Friday.  This is so the children have enough time to complete homework and can still do activities outside of school. Homework will be written in the diaries each Monday to be completed and handed in on Friday. Please sign your child’s homework, feel free to write a comment about any successes or difficulties with homework activities.

Spelling: Spelling words to be learnt ready for a test on Friday. Children can choose activities which suit the way they learn best.
Maths: Mental maths timed challenges, one to be completed each night
Reading: Chapters to be read will be noted in the homework diaries by the children. 




